Padmavati Vudata

From:

Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 12:40 PM

To:

Records Department

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Objection to the development of green waste stations, Site 109A

Church Street Lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

Our names are

expressing concerns regarding the development of the organic waste station at Church Street.

I believe it will cause disruption to the residents, schools, and businesses at Lidcombe. The one-way nature of the street will cause lots of traffic congestion with multiple trucks taking up the road. It will cause difficulties for cars driving through this street. There is also concern for the air pollution in the nearby area. The harmful smog and pollution can affect the health and well-being of the community.

Thank you for taking the time to reading my email and considering the concerns of the community.

Kind regards,